
 
March 1, 2024 

Subject: December 2023 STAAR Extended Constructed Responses 

To the Regional and District Testing Coordinators Addressed: 

The purpose of this communication is to notify local educational agencies of the opportunity to receive 
additional information on certain students’ extended constructed responses (ECRs) for the December 
2023 State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR®). District testing coordinators may find 
this additional information useful when responding to questions related to the hybrid scoring model for 
the Texas Assessment Program.   

As announced in September 2023, ECR questions for the redesigned STAAR reading language arts 
assessments are now being scored using a hybrid scoring model. This means that the responses are 
initially scored by an automated scoring engine (ASE), and about 25 percent of student responses are 
then routed to human scorers for various audit purposes. Refer to the STAAR Constructed Response 
Scoring Process document available on the STAAR Resources 



This is optional for school systems. District testing coordinators who would like to receive additional 
information about their students’ ECRs for the December 2023 STAAR administration must notify TEA 
using the link below by 11:59 p.m. (CT) March 12, 2024.  

December 2023 STAAR Extended Constructed Responses 

If you have questions about the information in this communication or about the Texas Assessment 
Program, contact TEA using the Student Assessment Help Desk.  

Texas Education Agency  
Student Assessment Division  
(512) 463-9536 


